
Dear Member, 
 
We are currently experiencing an unusual delay in 
the production of the Ariza Visa Debit Card. 
 
As a result, there will be a delay in the issuance of 
new/replacement debit cards. We are working  
diligently to have this resolved in the shortest time  
possible.  
 
As soon as this is resolved, we will update you  
accordingly. Thank you for your understanding and 
patience.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please send 
us an email at eservices@arizacu.com or call us on 
473-415-0208 and one of our Member Services  
Ambassadors will be happy to assist you.  


